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Comments: This is an inappropriate action to be taken on the trail system at Mt. Baker. We pack in and pack out
for our rides and enjoy every second of what Mt. Baker has to offer. It needs to stay a full on nature trail without
these temporary living home shelters.

We as snowmobilers respect nature, respect the trails, Respect when the trails are open and closed, respect
skiers (who disrespect us), these private shelters are a hard no.

Keep Mt Baker wild.

Opening these shelters creates safety hazards amongst recreationers. Increase litter, trash, bears coming in for
food, etc. it's just a hard no. People in general don't respect the outdoors. This will just add to it.

The NGC warming hut is great. Never needed more than that.



